
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
   
 

  
     

 
 
 

 

Lord’s Day Eucharist:         
 

Saturday  5 pm 
Sunday    9 am 

        11 am 
 

How much do you trust God? 

Following Jesus requires a tremendous amount of trust, because he often takes us to unexpected places that require new 

growth, difficult sacrifices, and moving beyond the boundaries of what's familiar and comfortable. 

Consider the two widows in this Sunday's first reading and the Gospel reading. How could they give what common sense 

says they could not afford? Did they know with total certainty that God would take care of their needs? No. So they gave 
all they had because they were so in love with God that they trusted his love for them. 

Trust is a sign of genuine love -- especially when the one we trust is God. 

We can love others more freely and generously if we trust God to help us through the difficulties that occur when people 

prove themselves untrustworthy. Our freedom to love others unconditionally is not based upon how safe we are with them; 
it's based on how safe we are with God. 

Each widow gave what she could not afford to lose. We cannot afford to love those who will cause us grief and 

disappointment and feelings of rejection, and yet Jesus tells us to forgive them and do good to them and go the extra mile 
for them. 

Sometimes doing good to those who are difficult to love must include "tough love", which asserts boundaries that they are 

not allowed to cross. Remember what Jesus did: Until Good Friday, Jesus always walked away from his persecutors. Did 

he give up on them? Did he stop loving them? Not at all. Following Christ means that we have to watch for and trust God's 

timing on speaking up versus walking away. 

Sometimes doing good to those who are difficult to love must include enabling them to reap what they sow so that they 

begin to understand their need to repent. Instead of cleaning up their messes, we have to let them suffer from it. Think 

about it: Does God clean up our messes before we repent? Usually he won't even do that after we repent. What would we 

learn if someone else does the damage control? 

Loving others always includes sacrificing ourselves and relying on God to comfort us, heal us, restore us, and bless us. We 
can trust God for this. Our jar of whatever we pour out to others for the sake of love will never go empty. 

Questions for Personal Reflection: 
Jesus cares about you much more than anyone else can. Are you willing to look to him for the fullness of love that you 

need? What makes you feel unsafe with God? What needs healing or correction in your thinking so that you sit on 

Daddy-God's lap and feel secure and fully loved? 
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We are a Scent-Free building. 

Our many chemically sensitive parishioners appreciate 

your thoughtfulness by not wearing perfume, 

aftershave, scented hand lotion, fragranced hair 

products, essential oils and/or scented products. 

 

Purgatory: Explained by the Lives and 

Legends of the Saints by Fr. F.X. Schouppe.  
November is the month dedicated to the Holy 

Souls in Purgatory.  Known as the Church 

Suffering, Purgatory is perhaps one of the most 

misunderstood facets of Catholicism.  Fr. Schouppe 

will guide readers in learning more about divine justice 

and the infinite mercy of God.  Now available through 

the Parish Library.   

 

A Bible Study will be running weekly on 

Tuesdays from 6:30 to 8:30 pm in the Slezak 

Room, no cost and no commitment. We will 

gather to reflect on the readings for the upcoming 

Sunday in order to be better prepared for the Mass.  

 

Come out and join us for a Sports Night on Tuesday, 

November 20 from 6-7:30pm. It will be held at St. 

Michael’s School, and will be full of fun! 

 

The Youth Group will be doing Operation 

Christmas Child shoe boxes again this year. Don’t 

forget to bring a toy for a youth of your age and gender, 

and please also bring $5 to the next club night! Thank 

you for your participation! 

We are holding a NET Encounter Day for Grades 6-

12 at the church on November 12th from 11am to 5pm. 

Please bring a bagged lunch and get ready for an 

amazing day of skits, music, prayer, laughter and more! 
 

CWL CHRISTMAS SUPPER 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 4TH 

Mass at 5:30 PM, Supper at 6:30 

Program to follow! 

 

Tickets are $20.00 and will be available at the Nov. 

19th General meeting, or contact Fran at 

306-861-6900 and she will deliver ticket to you. 

Tickets must be purchased by November 22. 

Cash donations for Sandy Bay will also be 

gratefully accepted at the Christmas Party. 
 

A reminder that your $30.00 Memberships are now due 

and that raffle tickets are due November 22nd.   If 

putting in collection basket please mark CWL 

tickets/Membership dues and return by November 18th. 

 

McKenna Hall is looking for a phoning 

coordinator to help out with making phone 

calls and finding workers for McKenna Hall 

events. For more information, or if interested, please 

contact Angelo or Margaret at 306-842-4481.  

 

 

Upcoming Eucharist Celebrations 
Mon. Nov. 12 9 AM Lay Service 

Tues. Nov. 13 9 AM Mary (Hoeving) Ehlert+ 

Wed. Nov. 14 9:30 AM Mass @ St. Michael’s 

Thurs. Nov. 15 9 AM Wodzinski Family + 

Fri. Nov. 16 9:30 AM 

12:10 PM 

@ WSCH 

Ed Kuhn + 

Sat. Nov. 17 10 AM 

5 PM 

7 PM (St. Mary’s) 

@ Tatagwa 

Harvey & Janice Seitz 

Jessica Oncgo + 

Sun. Nov. 18 9 AM 

11 AM 

 

5 PM 

 

Goski & Dorosz 

Families 

Filipino Mass 

 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil   306-842-2055  
Email: franplap@hotmail.com  

Office Hours:  Tues – Fri - 8:30-4:30 

PH: 306-842-2129    FX: 306-842-7818 
314 3rd St. NE Weyburn, SK S4H 0W7 
Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 

Sacraments Baptism & RCIA: Contact Parish Office   
 Matrimony: Contact Parish Office 6 months prior 

Bookkeeper/Receptionist: Janice Seitz    
secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist: Andrea Sidloski   
stvincent@sasktel.net   
Youth Ministry: Paula Reich stvdpyouth.paula@gmail.com    
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido 306-842-4481 
www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretaker: Rani Roettger 

Readings: November 17 & 18: 

Daniel 12.1-3     Hebrews 10.11-14,18     Mark 13.24-32 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

Grade 7-12 Club will meet weekly on Wednesdays, 

from 6:30pm – 8pm in the Youth Room. 

Grade 5-6 Club will meet weekly on Thursdays, 

from 6:30pm – 8pm in the Youth Room. 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new 

members. Please fill out a new parishioner form 

at your earliest convenience. The forms are 

located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any 

parishioners have changed information 

regarding their address, phone number, etc., 

please let the parish office know! 
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Matt Nelson, Catholic speaker, blogger, author, 

writer for Catholic Answers and Assistant Director of 

the Word on Fire Institute, will be leading an 

Apologetics Workshop at St. Vincent de Paul 

church. On Saturday, Nov. 17th from 7-9pm, Matt's 

topic will be "A New Apologetics for an Age of 

Religious Indifference”. On Sunday, Nov. 18th from 

2-4pm, Matt will guide us through the nature of God, 

Bible interpretation, religion and violence, and the 

science/religion debate. There is no cost, and 

everyone is invited. Presented by the Spiritual and 

Adult Faith Formation Committee. 

 

Funeral Lunch Groups: The following groups are 

next for upcoming funerals: Donna & Renee, Shirley 

& Theresa, and Fran. 

 

Sign-up sheets are in the church foyer for those who 

would like to have a loved one’s name read in their 

remembrance at a Mass in November. 

 

Most of you are familiar with the roof repair and 

renovations done during July and August of this year. 

This was a cost of around $50 000. 

We are now in the midst of patching and painting the 

ceiling in the entrance and into the chapel where there 

was water damage from the roof. 

We are asking the St. Vincent de Paul parish family 
to share in the cost of these repairs by donating what 

you can to the Building Maintenance Fund. We realize 

many of you already donate to this, and we thank you 

for your generous donations. 

If you are at all able to help us to pay for these 

repairs and renovations we would be so grateful. We 

are all aware that our homes need continuous repair and 

maintenance to keep our houses in good shape. Our 

Parish home is no different, and we must all 

contribute what we can to see that our church home is 

kept up to date on the repairs that need doing and that 

we have funds in place to do this. 

Donations can be put in a marked envelope and into the 

collection basket or left at the parish office. Please 

make cheques payable to “St. Vincent de Paul Building 

Fund”. 

 

The Religious Articles Shop Lobby Sale will take 

place after the weekend Masses on November 24-25, 

and December 2. Please come support your parish and 

check out the reasonably priced, religious-themed gifts! 

 

The Festival of Trees is coming up, and we are looking 

for someone interested in helping to decorate a tree with 

a Christian message to donate to the festival. If you are 

interested, please contact Leslie at 306-861-4032. 

The K of C Christmas Party is coming up on December 

10, with social starting at 6pm and supper at 7pm. Price is 

$25 per person (Clergy and wives of deceased Brs. are 

gratis) and alcohol drink tickets are $2 each. Please 

contact Br. Pete Broccolo (petebrocollo@gmail.com or 

306-891-9755) ASAP to reserve your place. 
 
 

Upcoming CWL Events: The Executive meeting will be 

held November 12th at 7pm. 

The next General Meeting will be held on Monday, 

November 19th beginning with Mass at 6:30pm, with the 

meeting to follow. Those wishing to donate towards the 

monthly Salvation Army collection are asked to bring 

personal hygiene products. This meeting will also include 

a special service of remembrance honoring CWL 

members who have passed away in the past year. 

Weyburn K of C membership dues are now payable. 

Emails and letters are being sent to all Brs. with 

amounts owing and payment details. 
 

A new Eucharistic Ministers schedule will be coming 

out at the end of this month. If there are any changes 

that need to be made (people being taken off or put on), 

please give Andrea a call at the parish office. 

 

The new, 2018-2019 Sunday Missals have arrived and 

are for sale in the church foyer. Please leave $4 in the 

basket beside the missals to cover costs. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish Trivia 

          The answer is: A 

It only took 9 days for $100,000 to be pledged 

after a campaign launched in 1954 for the building 

of the new church. The pledges were paid over a 

20 month period. 
 

Make sure to watch the projector screens 

before mass to see next week’s question! 

The available dates for our new parish directory photo 

sessions are November 21-24, and December 5-8. If you 

are unable to make it to a photo appointment, you can 

always submit a photo with a small fee, and still get a 

directory! We would like to have as many families as 

possible be a part of this, to make our new directory as 

complete as we can! 

To book, please go to www.stvincentdepaul.ca, call the 

parish office, or talk to our volunteers after the weekend 

Masses. 

All picture session will be held at the church, except for 

those who have booked on November 12th. Due to another 

event in the church, November 12th picture sessions will 

be taken at McKenna Hall.  
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Stewardship of Time & Talent  -  November 10 / 11 
 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Hilda McGowan Delores Herring 

Theresa Istace 

Leko Family 

Marilyn Schuck 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

First 3 serve bread 

Last 4 serve cup 

Wendy Sidloski    VACANT 

Dorothy Lawrence 

Alaina Flaaten    Alice Schneider 

Stella Hoffart    Carol Anderson 

Susan Kot 

John Tuchscherer 

Diane Borys 

Hilarion Pohl 

Gary Sidloski 

Shirley Mondor 

Sheldon Leblanc 

Daryl Fleck 

Acolytes VACANT Aime Isabey 

Ron Klein 

Stella Hoffart 

Gordon Rutten 

Children’s 

Liturgy 

Joan Marcotte-Davies Ingri Roman Danielle Branvold 

Janene Hoffmann 

Power Point Roberto Roman James Richards Don Kraft 

 

Hospitality 

 

Brian Winter      Jean Reich 

Rhonda Baudria 

Dorothy Gaab 

Lorne & Collette Horack 

Willie & Adele Nimegeers 

Dick Michel 

Judy & Mel Van Betuw 

Gordon Rutten 

Danette & Calvin Tracey 

Counters                     Dave Creurer, Rob Labbie, Darren Woodard 

Stewardship of Time & Talent -  November 17 / 18 
 SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Camille Goski Peter Broccolo 

Jean Woodard 

Doris Aasen 

Glenda Shupe 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Jo Martin     Lloyd Zyla 

Mary Ann Piwarski 

Steve Zackrisson    Brian Winter 

Dave Creurer      Janice Seitz 

Yvonne Kerr 

Doreen Verbeurgt 

Marcel Bauche 

Lynn Colquhoun 

VACANT 
Bonnie Sidloski 

Yvette Bauche 

Elaine Nielsen 

Acolytes VACANT Don Bohn 

Frank Porte 

Bonnie Sidloski 

Camille Goski 

Children’s 

Liturgy 

Deanna Schwindt Tara Kurtz Karissa & Autumn Vilcu 

Power Point Fingler Family Carole Milo Jennifer Woodard 

Hospitality 

Chad Klein 

Sean Galvin 

Steve & Glenda Zackrisson 

Frank & Eveline Porte 

Hilarion Pohl 

Harry Jensen 

Elaine Gray 

Ron Wormsbecker 

Aime Isabey 

Pay & Loretta Benning 

Lise Soles 

Counters:    Randy & Janet Schiller, Vic Plante, Jean Reich 

Parish Council Members: Pat Wolensky, Sarah Ayeri, Joseph Ball, Brenda Kosior, John Tuchscherer,  

Val Wing, Vic Messer, Jim Wanner   Parish Finance Chairperson – Dave Creurer 
 

K of C Grand Knight: Aime Isabey (861-3535) aime@sasktel.net 

K of C Faithful Navigator: Peter Broccolo (891-9755) petebroccolo@gmail.com 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Mon. of month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Mon. of month 

 

CWL President: Fran Messer (842-6259) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

 Exec Mtg. – 2nd Mon. of month Gen Mtg. – 3rd Mon. of month 

  

 


